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Cleator Moor Town Council considered the information presented at recent consultation meetings, and discussed the topic at an ordinary meeting of
Cleator Moor Town Council, held on 13th March 2012.

Members agreed that a decision to move forward with a repository for radioactive waste was important one for the community, now and in the future.
Cleator Moor Town Council decided to support further investigations, with reservations.

They felt at the moment, there was insufficient evidence to dictate whether the package of proposals would be beneficial in the long term for the
community. This support is granted on the assurance that withdrawal from the process would be possible at a later date.




